BRIEF HISTORY OF ALPHA MU TAU FRATERNITY
Alpha Mu Tau Fraternity (AMTF) was founded on February 20th, 1948 by 21 members of  the American Society of Medical Technology (ASMT).  It was incorporated, as a non-profit corporation, in Chicago, Illinois on that date.  The purpose of AMTF was, and is, “to honor Medical Technologists who made outstanding contributions to Medical Technology, worthy of national recognition, and to assist Medical Technologists’ education endeavors with monetary grants”.

AMTF dues started at $3.00 per year, increased to $5.00 in 1967, $10.00 in 1977 and $20.00 in 2005, where they remain today.  Very little money was available from dues, just enough for operating expenses, so the Board looked for ways to raise money.  They sold binders for the “Journal of Medical Technology” and the “Registry Bulletin” at the annual ASMT  meetings.  In 1951, the AMTF book booth made $200.00 and had to pay a rental fee of $100.00 for a profit of $100.00.  This first $100.00 scholarship was given to a senior in a Med. Tech. program.  At the time, scholarships were primarily given for attendance at refresher courses or workshops (seminars, today) or for investigative research.

Since the binder sales could not generate adequate scholarship funds, contributions from members were solicited.  In 1972, AMTF qualified for the 501(C3) tax exempt status, allowing contributions to be deducted from one’s income taxes.  Donations increased dramatically and, over the years various trusts of deceased members were established to honor individuals and funds from member estates were received.

In 1984, the Board of Directors decided to place all scholarship monies in secure investments and utilize only the interest generated for scholarships, thus insuring continuation of the program.

In 1993, the Education and Research Fund (E & R Fund) of ASCLS (formerly ASMT) asked AMTF to administer their scholarship program and agreed to send, in the Fall, information and applications to all NAACLS accredited clinical laboratory programs to advertise the scholarships available.  In 2004, scholarship applications and information were put on-line at the ASCLS site.
In 2008, AMTF awarded scholarships in the amount of $35,000.00 to 21 individuals.  The amount varies, year to year, depending on the success of investments and the receipt of donations.

AMTF has initiated a program whereby donations are encouraged to honor  an individual on a special occasion (birthday, anniversary, retirement, etc.) or in memory of a deceased friend or family member.  Notes of recognition are sent to the donor and donee to acknowledge the donation and names are listed in the AMTF Newsletter. 
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